
December 19, 2023

WASHINGTON, DC— The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is excited to announce
its inaugural D.C. Fly-In event, set forMarch 21, 2024. This groundbreaking event aims to unite
leading scientists, policymakers, and industry influencers, all committed to advancing legislative
and policy initiatives that promote a healthy human lifespan.

The D.C. Fly-In will serve as a dynamic platform for critical conversations between
policymakers and the frontrunners in the longevity biotech industry. Through these dialogues,
A4LI seeks to foster mutual understanding and collaboration, which are essential for catalyzing
policy development that supports advancements in longevity biotechnology.

This event marks a significant milestone in our collective journey towards political action aimed
at extending healthy human lifespans. We eagerly anticipate the outcomes and future directions
that will emerge from this assembly.

Thank you for your continued support, and A4LI looks forward to you all on Capitol Hill this
March.

Media Inquiries

For more information or for media requests, please reach out to our support team at
info@a4li.org.

About the Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI)

The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is an independent 501(c)(4) nonprofit organization
committed to advancing legislation and policies that promote healthy human lifespan. With a
focus on equitable access to next-generation therapies, A4LI brings together scientists,
policymakers, and influencers to drive collaboration and innovation in the longevity biotech
industry.
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